2613 Mackenzie St.
Vancouver, B.C.
V6K 3Z9

July 19, 19283

To whom it may concern:

I am a faculty member of the University of British Columbia
and of the Vancouver General Hospital. My field is nutrition,

with a special interest in fitness and stress-reduction.

I am writing to you concerning the immigration status of
Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh, and to support his continued stay in
the United States.

This man has attracted admiration and respect from all
parts of the world, not only for the brilliance and beauty of
his writings, but also for his ability to help people outgrow
their limitations - jealousy, greed, violence.

The community growing in Oregon is a miracle in this
stress-filled world: a place where people are living together
in harmony, productivity and joy.

Rajneesh has a unique ability to inspire alternative life
styles which will be a model for man's future development in
a most positive way. I sincerely hope that he will be allowed

to remain in the United States.

Sincerely yours
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V. L. Crawford
B.A., MSc.
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